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To meet the institution’s strategic objectives for improving domestic enrolment, the Selkirk College Board of 
Governors annually funds $60,000 to the “Board of Governor’s Early Entrance Scholarship” program. Award values 
range between $500 and $1,000. 
 
Eligible applicants are either Canadian citizens or permanent residents with a qualifying GPA. To encourage first 
time applicants to commit early to a post-secondary program, applications received between September and 
December are automatically considered for the early entrance scholarship.  
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